
Firs Lower School Football: Year Two End of Season Awards. 

 

The end of the COVID lockdown restrictions meant that the Year 2 Football team were able to all get 

together in full to celebrate their end of season awards on a warm Tuesday evening at Ampthill Park. 

All twenty players and families attended and were able to see each player pick up their end of 

season medals with a few selected players collecting individual awards of Parents Player, Players 

Player and Coaches Player. 

It has been a stop start journey for all of the team since March 2020 but since being able to return in 

March 2021 they have all developed amazingly, working well as part of a team and most importantly 

having a lot of fun, week in, week out! They have participated in a packed schedule of games in the 

Mid Beds Mini League, spread across three Year 2 teams. One of the highlights of the season was a 

recent tournament against our local friends at Russell Lower School. After 5 games for each team it 

ended up with a Firs v Russell final and although we just missed out, we’ll get our chance to win the 

trophy next year. 

Below are the 2020/2021 Year 2 Trophy winners: 

Parents Player: 

- Isaac  

- Harry  

- Kai  

Players Player: 

- Felix  

- Edward  

- Harry  

 

- Coaches Player: 

- Alfie  

- Mason  

- Rory  

 

Anyone interested in getting involved in the football next season, from any year group, please 

contact Gary McQueen (Chairman of the Firs Lower School Football Team, 07908 422 501) 

 



 

 

 

 

 


